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the mortgage obligation mortgage substitutes rights and duties of the parties pre foreclosure
transfer by mortgagor and mortgagee discharge of the mortgage foreclosure statutory impact of
foreclosure priority problems subrogation contribution and marshaling government intervention in
the mortgage market construction financing financing condominiums and cooperatives hardbound new
hardbound print book softbound new softbound print book an authoritative introduction to the law
the foundation press concepts and insights series offers law students concise conceptual
overviews of important areas of law as written by leading scholars students reap the benefit of
the authors expert opinions insight and experience with illustrative case studies case notes and
examples the paperback texts also contain thought provoking questions designed to generate
classroom discussion and hone students legal reasoning klein and coffee s business organization
and finance legal and economic principles 10th explains the basic economic elements and legal
principles of business organization and finance the ninth edition of this popular book includes
edits and updates to chapter topics and a new introduction outlining the essential functions of
corporate law among other updates it also contains a new description of anti dilution full
ratchet provisions and participating preferred status in venture capital deals the authors
examine the role of the law in developing large financial markets necessary for national economic
success they discuss the basic foundational law of contracts property and tort corporate law and
securities law providing both a broad theoretical and empirical case for its value in financial
markets with the additional contribution of look chan ho an expert in the field of corporate
finance this thoroughly revised and updated second edition of ferran s principles of corporate
finance law explores the relationship between law and finance the second edition of this
acclaimed book continues to provide a discussion of key theoretical and policy issues in
corporate finance law fully updated it reflects developments in the law and the markets in the
continuing aftermath of the global financial crisis one of its distinctive features is that it
gives equal coverage to both the equity and debt sides of corporate finance law and seeks where
possible to compare the two this book covers a broad range of topics regarding the debt and
equity raising choices of companies of all sizes from smes to the largest publicly traded
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enterprises and the mechanisms by which those providing capital are protected each chapter
analyses the present law critically so as to enable the reader to understand the difficulties
risks and tensions in this area of law and the attempts made by the legislature and the courts as
well as the parties involved to deal with them this book will be of interest to practitioners
academics and students engaged in the practice and study of corporate finance law a comprehensive
account of the law of finance in one volume it enables understanding of the subject by going
through the principles of the law first and then moving on to look at how through a range of
modern financial techniques the law is applied in practice west understands that over time
teaching and learning methods change concise hornbooks have been developed specifically to
provide for the needs of today s law student the series features concise analyses of basic areas
of law by prominent legal scholars concise hornbooks meet the academic standards you have come to
expect from west they are lightly footnoted and focus on core principles and concepts a student
must master to gain a fundamental understanding of the subject matter conveniently sized to fit
into a backpack or briefcase yet expertly written to provide comprehensive coverage of the most
crucial issues in a course the concise hornbook is the essential companion to your law school
career book jacket festschrift for professor ross parsons the law and regulation of finance
provides a comprehensive account of the law of finance covering every major financial market
including foreign exchange stock lending and repos this book provides an in depth overview of the
derivatives and securities regulation philip wood s classic work law and practice of
international finance published in 1980 has been completely rewritten by the author as a major
new work and divided into a series of six separate and independent books they are discussed in
the following six entries in the catalogue as with the first edition of the work philip wood
combines the practice of international finance with international and legal information so that
the work acts as a manual and a global legal source book the works are pioneering in their
comparative treatment of the financial law in the world s major groups of jurisdictions as well
as english law in addition the series contains checklists summaries and up to date precedents
this series is indispensable for institutions and lawyers operating at the international level
and is also essential reading for comparative lawyers this book now in its sixth edition and
adopted at 80 schools in its 15 year history presents accounting finance and auditing using clear
narrative with extensive illustrations written by a leading scholar of law and accounting it
balances accessibility with rigor pedagogical features that make this book easy to use include a
coherent layout complete set of powerpoint slides comprehensive problems and solutions intriguing
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conceptual questions and international comparisons plus a glossary bibliography index and teacher
s manual it can be used as the primary book for a one two or three credit accounting course or to
supplement business associations corporations or corporate finance courses hazen s principles of
securities regulation provides authoritative coverage of the most recent developments in
securities regulation in an accessible format topics include the registration process exemptions
corporate recapitalizations reorganizations and mergers market manipulation liabilities
securities exchange act of 1934 jurisdictional aspects broker dealer regulation and the new
financial industry regulatory authority regulation of investment companies gevurtz sautter s
hornbook on mergers and acquisitions provides a comprehensive exploration of this important topic
written in a casual style designed to engage the reader the book clarifies and critiques critical
doctrine in addition to covering corporate laws governing mergers and acquisitions the book
explores securities tax and antitrust laws as well as addressing the business financial and
practical lawyering aspects of mergers and acquisitions business organizations a transactional
approach third edition by william k sjostrom jr teaches from a transactional perspective and
shows how the legal concepts are written in the real world it has numerous actual provisions from
the various documents corporate lawyers draft and review so that students gain a sense for what
corporate lawyers do in practice with content selected through a corporate lawyer lens and
emphasis on real world provisions this is the only business organizations casebook on the market
allowing students to work with complete transactional documents e g limited liability partnership
agreements llc operating agreements certificates of designation warrant agreements and
shareholders agreements featuring numerous exercises designed to reinforce the covered material
and help students develop the planning and problem solving skills of a corporate lawyer as well
as expose students to the documents and issues at the heart of a transactional practice the book
also contains more narrative and fewer cases legal concepts are covered in concise explanatory
text instead of judicial opinions new to the 3rd edition expanded coverage of llcs in light of
their increasing importance newer cases involving widely recognized companies priceline com tesla
updated and improved corporate documents coverage of 2018 changes to federal income taxation of
individuals and businesses professors and students will benefit from straightforward text makes
it easier to teach complicated concepts numerous exercises make the book ideal for problem method
teaching practice oriented students exposed to real world provisions and agreements transaction
oriented students get a sense for what corporate lawyers do problem oriented students get to
repeatedly apply what they ve learned the previous edition of this book was published under the
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title selected legal issues for finance lawyers this new edition is a highly user friendly
introductory guide to the legal issues that commonly arise in banking and structured finance
transactions written in an informal and accessible style this book demystifies and clearly
explains the concepts and terminology encountered in practice and provides practical solutions to
everyday problems the new edition has been fully revised and brought right up to date with
current legislation drafting for corporate finance what law school doesn t teach you offers the
legal financial business accounting and drafting information that lawyers must understand for
corporate finance documentation especially debt documentation the traditional financial market
sectors of insurance commercial banking derivatives capital markets and asset management are
converging in practice but their analysis is still largely sector based financial law offers a
cross sectoral functional approach it highlights anomalies in the different legal treatment of
the respective sectors suggesting law reform to some and arbitrage opportunities to others and
identifies key trends this book offers an integrated approach to financial law which is both
useful and timely as the markets have been converging for over two decades functions
traditionally performed in one sector are now undertaken in another and financial techniques are
emerging which combine characteristics of different traditional transaction types investment
banks increasingly offer new structured products in a range of alternative legal wrappers
securitization particularly in association with credit derivatives continues to be a dominant
force drawing ever more categories of business into the capital markets innovations such as these
have been associated with a high level of legal risk and the cross sectoral freedoms offered by
deregulation have not been fully exploited this book presents financial law as a discrete branch
of law to be considered in the round it will therefore provide the practitioner scholar or
regulator with a complete unfragmented view of the subject selected legal issues for finance
lawyers highlights the practical issues which arise in every day practice and is packed with
guidance on how to avoid the potential pitfalls indispensable for trainees and the 0 2 year
practitioner this accessible work follows a modern practice based approach and sets out to
explain the things you need to know but didn t want to ask written in an informal and
entertaining style by an expert author the book also sets out to explain basic concepts and
terminology identifying and highlighting issues which are easily missed or misunderstood this
handy and practical work also serves as a useful refresher for more experienced and senior
practitioners cases and exercises provides undergraduate and graduate students with a glimpse
into the applied world of business finance and the law the carefully selected cases and exercises
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are rooted and derived from real world experiences the book is meant as a supplement to those
courses to which it may be relevant it does not replace a textbook but rather gives textbooks
context and meaning it is hoped that this book will challenge students to think rationally and
ethically hopefully it will also help motivate students to learn part of the law and practice of
international finance series this guide provides practical guidance on security interests and
title finance in the context of international finance law this book contains an examination of
security interests in nearly all the jurisdictions of the world includes summaries commentaries
on security agreements deal implementation and security packages and analyses the law and
practice of security interests worldwide gives practical guidance on security interests and title
finance in the context of international financial transactions so you can quickly find the best
way to proceed provides you with a comparative overview of the area in the key jurisdictions of
the world so you can apply the law correctly no matter where the parties are based or operating
covers key areas of the law and practice of security interests globally including creation and
scope of security interests including universal charges publicity filing and registration
priority of security interests against competing claimants enforcement of security interests and
the impact of insolvency real property finance ship and aircraft finance security over
investments contracts cash charge backs and intellectual property explains the principles of
title finance including financial leasing and repos delivers practical commentary on covering
security agreements deal implementation and security packages to assist fast and accurate
drafting of agreements
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the mortgage obligation mortgage substitutes rights and duties of the parties pre foreclosure
transfer by mortgagor and mortgagee discharge of the mortgage foreclosure statutory impact of
foreclosure priority problems subrogation contribution and marshaling government intervention in
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an authoritative introduction to the law the foundation press concepts and insights series offers
law students concise conceptual overviews of important areas of law as written by leading
scholars students reap the benefit of the authors expert opinions insight and experience with
illustrative case studies case notes and examples the paperback texts also contain thought
provoking questions designed to generate classroom discussion and hone students legal reasoning
klein and coffee s business organization and finance legal and economic principles 10th explains
the basic economic elements and legal principles of business organization and finance the ninth



edition of this popular book includes edits and updates to chapter topics and a new introduction
outlining the essential functions of corporate law among other updates it also contains a new
description of anti dilution full ratchet provisions and participating preferred status in
venture capital deals
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the authors examine the role of the law in developing large financial markets necessary for
national economic success they discuss the basic foundational law of contracts property and tort
corporate law and securities law providing both a broad theoretical and empirical case for its
value in financial markets
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with the additional contribution of look chan ho an expert in the field of corporate finance this
thoroughly revised and updated second edition of ferran s principles of corporate finance law
explores the relationship between law and finance
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the second edition of this acclaimed book continues to provide a discussion of key theoretical
and policy issues in corporate finance law fully updated it reflects developments in the law and
the markets in the continuing aftermath of the global financial crisis one of its distinctive
features is that it gives equal coverage to both the equity and debt sides of corporate finance
law and seeks where possible to compare the two this book covers a broad range of topics
regarding the debt and equity raising choices of companies of all sizes from smes to the largest



publicly traded enterprises and the mechanisms by which those providing capital are protected
each chapter analyses the present law critically so as to enable the reader to understand the
difficulties risks and tensions in this area of law and the attempts made by the legislature and
the courts as well as the parties involved to deal with them this book will be of interest to
practitioners academics and students engaged in the practice and study of corporate finance law

Law and Corporate Finance
2007-01-01

a comprehensive account of the law of finance in one volume it enables understanding of the
subject by going through the principles of the law first and then moving on to look at how
through a range of modern financial techniques the law is applied in practice
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west understands that over time teaching and learning methods change concise hornbooks have been
developed specifically to provide for the needs of today s law student the series features
concise analyses of basic areas of law by prominent legal scholars concise hornbooks meet the
academic standards you have come to expect from west they are lightly footnoted and focus on core
principles and concepts a student must master to gain a fundamental understanding of the subject
matter conveniently sized to fit into a backpack or briefcase yet expertly written to provide
comprehensive coverage of the most crucial issues in a course the concise hornbook is the
essential companion to your law school career book jacket
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festschrift for professor ross parsons
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the law and regulation of finance provides a comprehensive account of the law of finance covering
every major financial market including foreign exchange stock lending and repos this book
provides an in depth overview of the derivatives and securities regulation

Law and Practice of International Finance
1995

philip wood s classic work law and practice of international finance published in 1980 has been
completely rewritten by the author as a major new work and divided into a series of six separate
and independent books they are discussed in the following six entries in the catalogue as with
the first edition of the work philip wood combines the practice of international finance with
international and legal information so that the work acts as a manual and a global legal source
book the works are pioneering in their comparative treatment of the financial law in the world s
major groups of jurisdictions as well as english law in addition the series contains checklists
summaries and up to date precedents this series is indispensable for institutions and lawyers
operating at the international level and is also essential reading for comparative lawyers

Law and Practice of International Finance
2007

this book now in its sixth edition and adopted at 80 schools in its 15 year history presents
accounting finance and auditing using clear narrative with extensive illustrations written by a
leading scholar of law and accounting it balances accessibility with rigor pedagogical features
that make this book easy to use include a coherent layout complete set of powerpoint slides
comprehensive problems and solutions intriguing conceptual questions and international
comparisons plus a glossary bibliography index and teacher s manual it can be used as the primary



book for a one two or three credit accounting course or to supplement business associations
corporations or corporate finance courses
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2013

hazen s principles of securities regulation provides authoritative coverage of the most recent
developments in securities regulation in an accessible format topics include the registration
process exemptions corporate recapitalizations reorganizations and mergers market manipulation
liabilities securities exchange act of 1934 jurisdictional aspects broker dealer regulation and
the new financial industry regulatory authority regulation of investment companies
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gevurtz sautter s hornbook on mergers and acquisitions provides a comprehensive exploration of
this important topic written in a casual style designed to engage the reader the book clarifies
and critiques critical doctrine in addition to covering corporate laws governing mergers and
acquisitions the book explores securities tax and antitrust laws as well as addressing the
business financial and practical lawyering aspects of mergers and acquisitions

Introductory Accounting and Finance for Lawyers
1999

business organizations a transactional approach third edition by william k sjostrom jr teaches
from a transactional perspective and shows how the legal concepts are written in the real world
it has numerous actual provisions from the various documents corporate lawyers draft and review
so that students gain a sense for what corporate lawyers do in practice with content selected
through a corporate lawyer lens and emphasis on real world provisions this is the only business



organizations casebook on the market allowing students to work with complete transactional
documents e g limited liability partnership agreements llc operating agreements certificates of
designation warrant agreements and shareholders agreements featuring numerous exercises designed
to reinforce the covered material and help students develop the planning and problem solving
skills of a corporate lawyer as well as expose students to the documents and issues at the heart
of a transactional practice the book also contains more narrative and fewer cases legal concepts
are covered in concise explanatory text instead of judicial opinions new to the 3rd edition
expanded coverage of llcs in light of their increasing importance newer cases involving widely
recognized companies priceline com tesla updated and improved corporate documents coverage of
2018 changes to federal income taxation of individuals and businesses professors and students
will benefit from straightforward text makes it easier to teach complicated concepts numerous
exercises make the book ideal for problem method teaching practice oriented students exposed to
real world provisions and agreements transaction oriented students get a sense for what corporate
lawyers do problem oriented students get to repeatedly apply what they ve learned

The Law of Public Company Finance
1986-01-01

the previous edition of this book was published under the title selected legal issues for finance
lawyers this new edition is a highly user friendly introductory guide to the legal issues that
commonly arise in banking and structured finance transactions written in an informal and
accessible style this book demystifies and clearly explains the concepts and terminology
encountered in practice and provides practical solutions to everyday problems the new edition has
been fully revised and brought right up to date with current legislation

Business Organization and Finance
1981

drafting for corporate finance what law school doesn t teach you offers the legal financial
business accounting and drafting information that lawyers must understand for corporate finance



documentation especially debt documentation
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the traditional financial market sectors of insurance commercial banking derivatives capital
markets and asset management are converging in practice but their analysis is still largely
sector based financial law offers a cross sectoral functional approach it highlights anomalies in
the different legal treatment of the respective sectors suggesting law reform to some and
arbitrage opportunities to others and identifies key trends this book offers an integrated
approach to financial law which is both useful and timely as the markets have been converging for
over two decades functions traditionally performed in one sector are now undertaken in another
and financial techniques are emerging which combine characteristics of different traditional
transaction types investment banks increasingly offer new structured products in a range of
alternative legal wrappers securitization particularly in association with credit derivatives
continues to be a dominant force drawing ever more categories of business into the capital
markets innovations such as these have been associated with a high level of legal risk and the
cross sectoral freedoms offered by deregulation have not been fully exploited this book presents
financial law as a discrete branch of law to be considered in the round it will therefore provide
the practitioner scholar or regulator with a complete unfragmented view of the subject

The Law and Regulation of Finance
2013

selected legal issues for finance lawyers highlights the practical issues which arise in every
day practice and is packed with guidance on how to avoid the potential pitfalls indispensable for
trainees and the 0 2 year practitioner this accessible work follows a modern practice based
approach and sets out to explain the things you need to know but didn t want to ask written in an
informal and entertaining style by an expert author the book also sets out to explain basic
concepts and terminology identifying and highlighting issues which are easily missed or



misunderstood this handy and practical work also serves as a useful refresher for more
experienced and senior practitioners

The Law and Practice of International Finance
2014

cases and exercises provides undergraduate and graduate students with a glimpse into the applied
world of business finance and the law the carefully selected cases and exercises are rooted and
derived from real world experiences the book is meant as a supplement to those courses to which
it may be relevant it does not replace a textbook but rather gives textbooks context and meaning
it is hoped that this book will challenge students to think rationally and ethically hopefully it
will also help motivate students to learn

Introductory Accounting, Finance and Auditing for Lawyers
2013

part of the law and practice of international finance series this guide provides practical
guidance on security interests and title finance in the context of international finance law this
book contains an examination of security interests in nearly all the jurisdictions of the world
includes summaries commentaries on security agreements deal implementation and security packages
and analyses the law and practice of security interests worldwide gives practical guidance on
security interests and title finance in the context of international financial transactions so
you can quickly find the best way to proceed provides you with a comparative overview of the area
in the key jurisdictions of the world so you can apply the law correctly no matter where the
parties are based or operating covers key areas of the law and practice of security interests
globally including creation and scope of security interests including universal charges publicity
filing and registration priority of security interests against competing claimants enforcement of
security interests and the impact of insolvency real property finance ship and aircraft finance
security over investments contracts cash charge backs and intellectual property explains the
principles of title finance including financial leasing and repos delivers practical commentary



on covering security agreements deal implementation and security packages to assist fast and
accurate drafting of agreements
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